
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Wetlands & Waterways 
Western Region 
436 Dwight Street 
Springfield, MA 01103 

Public Notice 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c 21 §§ 26 - 53, notice is  given of a 401 Water Quality Certification 
Application for improvements along Wahconah Falls Road (Back Dalton Road) at May Brook by the 
Dalton Fire District, 20 Flansburg Avenue, Dalton, MA 01226. This project will involve the installation of 
stormwater best management practices (BMPs) along 550' of the reconstructed road and replacement 
of the existing culvert to meet existing design standards. Additional information may be obtained from 
the Dalton Fire District at the above address, Attention Gilbert Rudd Jr., (413) 684-6124. Written 
comments should be sent to MassDEP, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, Attention Robert 
McCollum, Western Region, 436 Dwight Street, Springfield, MA 01103 within 21 days of this notice. Any 
group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization may 
appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public 
comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing. 


